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The College Council meets in regular session on Wednesday,
March 22nd, 7:00 p.m., in the sixth floor council chanbers
at 675 West Hastings Street.

QOLLEGE COUNCIL MEETING

H.E.P.

FEASTER

All centres and offices of V.C.C. will be closed from Good
Friday, March 24th to Easter Monday, March 27th. Regular
instruction, etc., resumes on Tuesday, March 28th.

Enjoy the break. Happy Easter. %

H.E.P.

ABSENCE OF PRINCIPAL

Between March 28th and April 7th I hope to take a few days
of vacation - but not necessarily on each of these days.

During my absence, Dean Cunningham will act in my stead.
H.E.P,

DEPARTMENT HEAD OF CDUNSF_[LLING APPOINTMENT

Congratulations are extended to David Greenall, who has
been re-appointed to the position of Department Head,
Counselling effective 1978 04 01.

H.E.P.

IN APPRECIATION

A warm thank you from Bette Lowe to all her friends at King
Edward Campus for the many cards, letters and gifts. She
especially loved the terrarium and the lovely music from
"The Turning Point." Let's hope 'the turning point' arrives
soon for Bette and we will see her smiling face soon.

S&))z) M.G.
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HITCHHIKING - AND THE CONTINUING BUS STRIKE
PLEASE READ TO YOUR STUDENTS OR, BETTER STILL, HAVE A CLASS
DISCUSSION:

While the bus strike is on, many of you may be tempted to
hitchhike to your classes. The best advice which I can give
you is DON'T. There are too many dangers involved, particularly
if you are female. However, if you DO hitchhike, take a couple
of simple precautions:

(1) Carry a pencil and paper and, before you get into a
car, jot down the licence plate number and conceal
the paper. :

(2) Be Selective: If you are female, accept a ride only
when there is a couple (man and woman, or two women)
in the car.

In any event, if you have any suspicions or doubts about the
occupant (s) of the car, do not feel obligated to accept the
ride. Don't take chances.

HIE'PD

THIRD ANNUAL COLLEGE FOUNDATIONS FUN-DO FOLLIES

A happy reminder that plans for the third annual Fun-Do are
proceeding well - the Fun-Do Follies will be held along with

dinner/dance/cabaret on: g
SATURDAY, APRIL 8, 1978 @

at the RIO HALIL - 3325 Kingsway (at Joyce) :

doors open at  7:30 - - $~° 'S

the fun continues through the evening.

Tickets and food arrangements should be made through your
department representative as soon as possible. Thank you.

J.G.K.

SPECIAL NOTICE TO STUDENTS:

1.D. Photos will be taken next Wednesday and Thursday, March 22 and -

March 23 at the following times:

Wednesday, March 22 - 2:00 to 3:00 p.m. and
6:00 to 7:00 p.m.

Thursday, March 23 - 9:00 to 10:00 a.m.
: M.G.
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DUPLICATING WORK

We have quite an accumulation of duplicating work on the
long table at the back of the Administration Office.

Please check to see if any back orders belong to you, as
we are running out of room and will soon have to eliminate
some of it if it isn't claimed.

M.G.

CENTRE FOR THE STUDY OF ADMINISTRATION IN EDUCATION, U.B.C.

part two of the 1978 short course in post-secondary adminis—
tration is scheduled for April 6th and 7th. Details are
posted on the bulletin board.

H.E.P.

FOUR WORKSHOPS

Information respecting the University of Alberta Centre for
the Study of Postsecondary Education's forthcoming workshops -
four in number, scheduled for this Spring - is posted on the
bulletin board.

H.E.P.




11) ABE WORKSHOP - APRIL, 14-15, 1978

Workshop Theme: "Advising the ABE Student"

Place: Inglis Building, Room 104-105
Pacific Vocational Institute

Burnaby Campus, 3650 Willingdon Ave.

Program: Friday, April 14

9:00-12:00 a.m. "Creative Listening"
Ann Frost, Douglas College

12:00- 1:30 p.m. No-host lunch in BCIT Cafeteria

1:30- 4:30 p.m. "Early Identification of
Problems and When, Where
and How to Refer" A
Jay McGilvery, Douglas College

Saturday, April 15

9:00-12:00 a.m. "Creative Problem Solving in
ABE Classroam Situations"
Brian Harper, Ph.D student
in Counselling and Psychology,
and independent consultant

12:00-12:30 noon "How to Get Involved and yet
Maintain Sanity"
Betsy McDonald
More information re registration will be forthcoming.

G.N.

",Your scenes depicting violence and sex are really somewhat tame for us. Why
don't you try our children’s book editor?” )



